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COMMUNITY NOTICE 
Garden Village Water Treatment Plant Upgrades 

 
 

April 28, 2022 – The construction of the expansion to the existing Water Treatment Plant in 
Garden Village on Gerald Crescent will begin May 1st. 

The work is expected to take approximately 18 months.  Cecchetto & Sons Construction from 
Sudbury was selected as the Contractor. 

We are looking forward to this expansion to our existing Plant as it will improve the water quality, 
fire protection and long-term water quantity as the drilling of additional wells is part of the 
project. 

We regret there will be disruptions along the way with extra truck traffic, construction noises, 
etc. as the construction proceeds, but the project will benefit the community in the long term. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact:  

Bruce McLeod, Special Projects Manager 
Office:  705-753-2050 ext. 1326  
Cell:  705-498-2520 
Email:  brucem@nfn.ca  
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